
 

   

 

                               20.12.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     This week, we successfully completed the December monitoring audit conducted by Bureau 
Veritas. According to the audit results, the production situation at CENTRAVIS PRODUCTION 
UKRAINE PJSC remains stable, with both manufacturing and product shipments proceeding as 
normal. No factors were detected that could significantly impact our operations. This 
achievement reinforces our dedication to maintaining the highest standards of quality and 
consistency. 
 

 
     Currently, our operations are running smoothly, supported by dependable energy and water 
supplies that keep our processes uninterrupted. Our equipment is functioning at peak 
performance, with no issues recorded, ensuring that our production lines operate at maximum 
efficiency. The Centravis team continues to demonstrate exceptional dedication and 
motivation, fully prepared to face and overcome any challenges that may arise. 
  
     As we approach the end of the year, I would like to take a moment to express my sincere 
gratitude to the entire Centravis team. Your impressive efforts and accomplishments have not 
only driven remarkable results but have also steadily strengthened our position in the global 
market. Your hard work, expertise, and unwavering commitment have truly made a difference. 
  
     I am also pleased to share the outcome of our first annual Centravis Sales Excellence Award 
2024, an internal competition recognizing outstanding sales teams and their remarkable 



 

   

 

contracts across various global markets. It brings me great pleasure to announce this year’s 
winner: 
  

• Winner: Maksim Salnikov 

• Market: Ukraine 

  
     Maksim achievement stands out for securing a groundbreaking order that not only delivered 
exceptional results but also played a key role in supporting the recovery of the energy sector in 
Ukraine. We applaud Maksim for this extraordinary accomplishment.  
  
     Thank you for your ongoing trust and support in Centravis. We look forward to advancing 
together into the new year, continuing to strive for excellence, and embracing fresh 
opportunities for growth and collaboration. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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